

The Stokesley Pride-in-our-Town Association

www.stokesleypride.org.uk



MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON MONDAY 29TH APRIL 2019

Chairman's welcome.

Attending: Linda Purnell (Chair), Fiona Wilson, Ajit Patel, Fred Lee, Adrian Rathmell,
David Scott, Ken Ridgeway, Mike and Lovaine Irving, Sue Sutton, Jenny Strachan,
Diane Humpleby

Apologies: Alan Weighell, Tricia Lee, Jill Lee, Caroline Rathmell, Derek Whiting,

The minutes were accepted.

Matters arising from previous minutes:

1. Members' List. The current membership list is out of date. Linda will supply Stephen Brown with an updated list for the website.
2. Summer Planting Dates.
16th May, empty the tubs of flowers and the top 3" of compost and add fertiliser. Anyone is welcome to collect Polyanthus that day.
23rd May, top up the compost in the tubs.
30th May, Empty the flower beds, small roundabout and the Town signs. Pack boxes.
Saturday 1st June, plant the tubs,
Thursday 6th June, Plant the roundabout, flower beds and signs.
3. Watering Rota If anyone is unable to attend, please notify the group leader.
4. Tameside Roundabout. On Thursday, a group will scrape the gravel off and fit the new liner, prior to replacing the gravel. Meet at 9.30. Paul will collect the surplus. The cost will be added to the summer nursery bill.
5. Tub Removal. A list has been compiled of tubs which are no longer sponsored. One needs to be moved from the Drying Ground to the Millennial Bridge to facilitate the grass cutting at the drying ground.
6. Financial Statement and Treasurer's Report. The Treasurer informed us that there is enough money to cover the next nursery bill. Many sponsors have paid by bank transfer this year. Unfortunately it is not possible to have read only internet access to the bank account. Letters will be sent to the businesses which occasionally sponsor us.
7. Any Other Business. The coffee morning will be in August. One town sign has been damaged by a car. Julie will arrange to have the rubble removed. Matty Peacock will be approached about rebuilding it.

Next meeting: 10th June.

The meeting was closed.